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I fully support HB 3086 which will provide a better overall representation of the people 

of all areas of the state in ODFW.  It just makes sense.  Far too often all decisions in 

this state are controlled almost exclusively by the I-5 Corridor.   

Respectfully, Larry Kampfer 78 year old Native Oregonian Outdoorsman 


